Sent: 19 March 2016 12:13

To: Haji-Ismail, Zenab

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2016/0534/P

Dear Zenab, Just to confirm that we had no objection to this
application, although we were concerned that there were no

details on the satellite dish to show that it was located below
the visible roofline. Many thanks, Richard. Chair RPCAAC

On 17 February 2016 at 16:17, Haji-Ismail, Zenab <Zenab Haji-Ismail@camden.gov.uk>
wrote:
Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2016/0534/P
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